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The Top Twelve Sales for May 2017 (before discounts): 

#1----$2048.10 

#2----$1599.25 

#3----$1220.00 

#4----$1090.00 

#5----$1082.00 

#6----$997.00 

#7----$905.30 

#8----$898.14 

#9----$854.05 

#10---$755.76 

#11---$636.00 

#12---$615.81

Sales for the month of May were $22,858.57. As you can see from the top 12 sellers, 

sales continue to get better.  

*****We do want to welcome our new vendors; we are excited you have joined us!***** 
 

For Your Information: 

1. May 13, 2017 was our Annual Customer Appreciation Day Sale. We had a 

wonderful day! The total for the day was $5207.92!! That amount is well over the 

last few sale day totals. Thank you to all vendors who came in and helped with 

customers and made the day easier for all of us!! 

 

2. Dana Dunkin, long time vendor and employee, will be leaving to move to Texas to 

start a new and exciting chapter in her life. June 10th we will be having a 

farewell party for her. It will be from 11:00am to 2:00pm here in Keepers 

Corner. Stop by, reminisce and bid her goodbye. There will be a card to sign on 

the back counter. (You are welcome to bring treats if you wish.) 

 

3. Three pair of our best scissors have grown legs and walked away from the sales 

counter. Please check your boxes etc. that you bring in to tag items and work on 

your booths, and if those scissors have hitched a ride along with your items, 

please return them to the front counter.  

 

4. Several years ago we held a “Meet the Vendor/Dicker with the Dealer” night, 

where we opened in the evening, had each vendor near their booths so the 

customers could meet their favorite vendors and get to know them.  We have had 

a request for a repeat but it won’t be successful unless most of the vendors are 

in attendance.  If you would be interested in supporting this idea, please let me 

know by the end of June. 

 

5. PLEASE MOVE YOUR ITEMS BACK IN TO YOUR BOOTHS!!! Your front line is 

the even with the edge of your side piece, not in front of it. YES! Inches matter 

and while you may think I’m being petty, it is against fire code. In addition, it is 

a tripping hazard and a potential lawsuit, so please move things back! It is nearly 

time for our yearly code and fire inspection, and I really do not want a hefty 

fine, so please, PLEASE, PLEASE, help me out!!! 
 

 

Great vendors and great customers… what a winning combination. 


